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USU CEO Departure and Message of Thanks from the Board 
 
 
After three years of dedicated service, USU CEO Andrew Mills will be leaving the organisation 
having tendered his resignation. During his tenure, Andrew has demonstrated exceptional 
leadership and commitment, guiding the USU through tumultuous times in the aftermath of 
Covid-19. Andrew’s last day with the USU will be 11 March 2024.  
  
The USU Board of Directors expresses its appreciation for Andrew’s leadership and wishes 
him all the best in his future endeavours.  The USU remains committed to its mission of serving 
students and the Board is committed to a seamless transition process to ensure continuity and 
continued success. 
  
In line with our existing succession plan, the USU is presently in the process of appointing an 
interim CEO whilst we finalise our recruitment process for Andrew’s successor.  
  
If you have any questions, please reach out to Naz Sharifi on president@usu.edu.au.  
 
 

Naz Sharifi  
President  
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